
Our Rainbow Family  

Team Murphy 

We are all so proud of how well our children have     

settled into our new classes and routines!   

 

During the Autumn Term, our topic is ‘Where in the 

World are we?’  We will have so much fun learning 

about ourselves and the world around us.  

 

We are Team Murphy so will be reading different books 

by Jill Murphy throughout the year.  We will also focus 

on a different traditional tale each half term so that we 

can learn them very well. Some of the exciting books 

we will be reading this half term are below.  

 

We will post updates of our exciting dates and 

events on Class Dojo.   

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate 

to get in touch.  


